
Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Thank you for attending our 'face to face' Year 11 Parents' Evening on Wednesday 
24th January, it was lovely to see you. We would really appreciate if you could complete the 
Forms survey (link below) about the event. We want to hear your views on the evening to 
try and improve it in future. The survey also asks some general questions about 
Walthamstow School for Girls and the experience your child has had at our school. We are 
keen to improve our communications with parents and carers and we value any feedback 
you can provide.  
 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/hmQbyZSJh7 
 
The deadline for the survey is Friday 9th February 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Ms Warren 
Assistant Headteacher  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/hmQbyZSJh7

